

INTERNET PUBLISHING FOR STUDENTS GRADES K-5

The Bedford Public Schools embraces the use of technology to promote 21st century learning skills. During the school year, students will be engaged in various technology projects that may include publishing on the Internet for the purpose of communication and collaboration.

We need your permission to publish your child's work, image or first name and last initial. This would include postings in school publications such as school newsletters or school websites. Student addresses and/or phone numbers will not be published on the Internet at any time. You will have the following choices for permission at no cost to the district:

1. Full Permission

• You agree to allow your child's work to be posted on the Internet including his or her image and first name and last initial.

OR

2. Partial Permission

• **No Images:** You agree to allow your child's work to be posted on the Internet but do not allow his or her image to be posted.

AND/OR

• No Name: You agree to allow your child's work to be posted on the Internet but do not allow his or her name to be posted.

OR

3. No Permission

• You do not agree to allow your child's work to be posted on the Internet.

Further, we authorize the use of his or her images and/or work for an indefinite length of time or until a written request to remove such material is made to the Superintendent.

We understand that our permission waives any liability to the Bedford Public Schools for displaying his or her images and/or work, and we agree not to bring any claims against the Bedford Public Schools or those associated with them for, or on account of, such display.

Please fill out the attached Parent Consent Form which indicates your preferences. Be sure to discuss these choices with your child so he or she is aware of your decision while completing school assignments that involve students posting on the Internet.

Revised Form 4/2009

Form G(c)